
ASA is cancelling all classes on Saturday 2/5/22 

 

Due to the conditions of secondary and tertiary roads and the inability for all 

instructors to safely arrive at the gym. We feel it is necessary to cancel classes. 

Safety is always are top concern. 

Our make-up policy will apply. 

 

                                               

Please stay safe and we will see everyone next week. 

Thank you 

Team ASA 

 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/terrycady/5409103821
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/

